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Overnight Ramp Closures at I-295 and Heckscher Drive Interchange 
Scheduled for Thursday 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The I-295 southbound on ramps from Hecksher Drive (SR-
105) are scheduled to close overnight Thursday for construction related to the I-295 
resurfacing project.  
 
During the closures, all traffic will detour via New Berlin Road/Alta Drive to the Alta 
Drive and I-295 interchange located north of Heckscher Drive. Ramps will close at 9 
p.m. Thursday, June 1 and reopen by 6 a.m. Friday, June 2, weather and unforeseen 
circumstances permitting. The backup date for this construction is Sunday, June 4, from 
9 p.m. to 6 a.m. Monday, June 5. 
The resurfacing and improvement project from the Dames Point Bridge to north of 
Heckscher Drive includes milling and resurfacing, guardrail improvements, restriping 
and new highway signage. In addition, the asphalt sections of the Dames Point Bridge 
will be resurfaced, and the bridge joints replaced.  
 
Preferred Materials, Inc. is the contractor for the $12 million project. It is scheduled for 
completion in fall 2023, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.       

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app. 
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